
Holy Family

Sunday: 10:00am
Weds — Fri: 5:30pm
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00pm

1411 First Ave W., Seattle, WA 98119
(206) 282-0223
www.stanneseattle.org

Saturday: 3:30 – 4:30pm
Weds — Fri: 5 – 5:20pm

To arrange for the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick or a funeral, please call the Parish Office, (206) 282-0223

Mass Confession 

 of Jesus, Mary & Joseph



Priest Administrator

Fr. Colin Parrish, fr.colin@stanneseattle.org

Pastoral Associate

Mike Borte, mikeborte@stanneseattle.org

Pastoral Assistant for Administration

Gerry Scully, gscully@stanneseattle.org

Director of Small Groups & Discipleship

Taniele Tucker, ttucker@stanneseattle.org

Administrative Assistant

Kathy Picht, kathy@stanneseattle.org

Pastoral Assistant for Communications

Erica Leung, erica@stanneseattle.org

Bookkeeper

Colleen Tyerman, colleen@stanneseattle.org

St. Anne School Principal

Mary Sherman, msherman@stannesea.org

Choir Director

Kevin Vortmann, kevinvortmann@gmail.com

Meet Us

5:30PM Mass

Friday, December 31
New Year's Eve 

10:00AM Mass

Sunday, December 26
Feast of the Holy Family

8:30AM

7:00PM

7:00PM

Martha’s Workers

RCIA

Communion &

Liberation

Monday, December 27

—
Tuesday, December 28

5:00PM

5:30PM

Confession

Mass

Thursday, December 30

5:00PM

5:30PM

Confession

Mass

Wednesday, December 29

Saturday, January 1
New Year's Day
—

Sunday, January 2
Feast of the Epiphany
10:00AM Mass



Lien Titus
Suzanne Hammil

Imani Webb
Brian O’Neil
Joe Maricich
John Blaha

Suzanne Rosenthal
Jim Young
Kathi Ellsworth

Stephen Wilken
Trisha Clark
Diane Torre

Louis Hughes
Bill Hulvershorn
Betty Edwards
Cedric Jones
Margaret Roeser †

† Deceased



Anno unc e m ents

If you have a child who will be starting Pre-K or

Kindergarten for the 2022-2023 school year, the

school is hosting a Pre-K and Kindergarten

Information Night on January 27th at 6:30 pm in

Banchero Hall. In addition to the Information

Night there will also be an Open House on

January 30th from 11:30am -1:00 pm.. Child care

is not provided at the Information Night

however families are welcome to attend the

Open House. If you have questions please email

Jennifer Hazzard, jhazzard@stannesea.org.

Home visits: https://bit.ly/3IGEgUD

Care facility visits: https://bit.ly/3lFggXZ

Are you or do you know someone who wants to

receive the Eucharist, but is unable to attend

mass? Archbishop Etienne remind us in his letter

reinstating the obligation to attend mass that

“those who have a serious reason are excused

from attending Mass on Sundays and holy days

of obligation (Catechism of the Catholic Church,

2181). This includes those who are ill, have

significant health risk factors or care for

someone who is ill or immunocompromised, as

well as those who have significant fear or anxiety

about contracting COVID in a large group.” Sign

up to receive visits below:

Volunteer Opportunities Pre-K & Kindergarten Information Night

Coffee & Donuts Hungry for the Eucharist?

We have new volunteer opportunities:

Eucharistic Ministers to the Homebound and

Coffee & Donuts. Signing up doesn’t commit you

for life! As more and more people are returning

to Mass, it would be wonderful to have more

volunteers at Mass and parish ministries. Try

out something new by signing up below —

someone will reach out to you soon.

https://bit.ly/3GoTL28

“They ate…with exultation and sincerity of heart”

Act 2:46b

Isn’t it great to enjoy each other’s company over

a cup of coffee, tea or even hot chocolate for the

kiddos (and young at heart)?? When we gather in

Banchero Hall after Mass on Sundays we know

we’re not doing it for the donuts. Regulars and

newcomers, young and older parishioners create

a bond of what is representative of a Christian

community. Like the Christian communities of

old who devoted themselves to meeting

together, and ate their meals with joy and

sincerity of heart we can drink coffee & eat

donuts with greater joy if we can provide them

every week. Text $(your amount) Coffee to 84321

to give. Apple Pay Accepted!

Special Events

mailto:jhazzard@stannesea.org


St. Anne Parish extends a warm welcome to all

who have joined us. If you do not already have a

church community, please consider making St.

Anne Parish your home. We invite you to contact

the parish office to learn more about our

community and to meet with one of our staff.

Phone 206-282-0223 or email at

info@stanneseattle.org.

Donations received (or postmarked) by

December 31st will be recorded on your 2021

parish giving report. Online Giving donations

made by you on or before December 31st will

also be recorded on your 2021 giving report.

Welcome, Visitors! Reminder About Taxes

Anno unc e m ents

Additional News

St. Anne Parish Staff

wish all a joyous Christmas.

May you rejoice and be glad

as we celebrate Christ’s birth.


